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By email 
 
 
 
Dear Applicants and interested parties, 
 
Review of the decision of the Parliamentary Secretary in relation to Steel Reinforcing Bar 
exported from the Republic of Korea, Singapore, Spain and Taiwan (the Review) 
 
  
As the Acting Senior Member of the Anti-Dumping Review Panel, Miss Fitzhenry has specified 
in a written direction under s. 269ZYA of the Customs Act 1901 that the Review Panel for the 
Review be constituted by her. 
 
In the interest of transparency, Miss Fitzhenry wishes to disclose that in her former role as a 
partner at the law firm Baker & McKenzie, she acted for and/or advised OneSteel entities, 
although she cannot now recall the exact names of those entities. OneSteel Manufacturing Pty 
Ltd is one of the applicants in the Review. 
 
Miss Fitzhenry has conducted previous reviews involving OneSteel entities and does not 
consider that the matters disclosed above constitute a conflict of interest that would prevent her 
from properly conducting the Review.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter please do not hesitate to contact the ADRP 
Secretariat by email to ADRP@industry.gov.au.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Secretariat 
Anti-Dumping Review Panel  
8 January 2016 
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